From: < <u>@tap-ag.com</u>>

Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 6:17 PM

To: (ENER) < @ec.europa.eu>

Cc: <a

Subject: 8th Ministerial Meeting of Southern Gas Corridor Advisory Council

Dear

Happy New Year and may the year 2022 finally rid the humanity of all the troubles. We hope you are well.

We are informed the 8th Southern Gas Corridor Advisory Council Ministerial session is going to be held in Baku on February 4 in an 'in person' format. We understand Commissioner Simson is planning to join the gathering as well.

If that were the case and depending on the epidemiological situation, we would be very grateful if a short interface between Ms. Simson and TAP's TAP's arranged at the side lines while in Baku.

We would be very grateful if you could kindly try and consider this meeting request in Commissioner's agenda.

Surely, and myself can coordinate the logistics with your colleagues from the EC Mission in Baku on the ground.

Best regards



Trans Adriatic Pipeline AG Lindenstrasse 2 6340 Baar, Switzerland

T: + M: + Www.tap-ag.com



Disclaimer: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender. You should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Trans Adriatic Pipeline AG accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted or by reason of this email.